
Thank you to the 8 homeowners who attended the 2015 Annual 

Meeting.  The meeting was held Monday, April 20th at the Clinton-

Macomb Library North Branch on 24 Mile Road.  Going forward, all 

meetings will be held in April. Homeowners who attended had an 

opportunity to voice their opinions about snow removal, the use of salt at 

the intersections, and neighbors who fail to move their cars from the 

street during a snow event.  Other topics that were discussed 

included the completion of the street sign project and a general financial 

update. A drawing was held to give away the “old” street signs that had 

to be removed to make way for the new signs. All homeowners that 

attended were given a street sign. The rest of the signs are being held in 

the garage of the HOA president. The new entrance sign project was 

discussed at a high level – there has not been much headway made on this 

project. We are currently looking for a contractor to move forward with 

this job. Many phone calls have been made; unfortunately many 

contractors see the job as too small and have not had an interest. HOA 

President is going to reach out via the HOA Website to see if any 

residents in the sub know of someone that does this kind of work. 

 


